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As a current enlisted in the Oregon National Gaurd, I have seen plenty and heard of 

plenty of veterans who have and continue to struggle with monetary gain once out, I 

believe untaxed retirement is the least we can do for all of our veterans not only 

would it greatly help in situations of need but I believe it would even create a healthy 

morale that would give enlisted soldiers a reason to want to continue to serve not 

only the country but the state as well 


